
 

 
 
 
 

June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the current arrangements for curriculum provision for students studying 
Languages in Year 9.  

All students are requested to indicate a language preference from the choices below. This will then become 
their language of choice if they decide to continue with a language GCSE in Years 10 and 11.   

These plans are in line with the government expectation that, at GCSE, most students will follow a GCSE 
curriculum which includes the study of a foreign language. 

We kindly request that you complete, sign and return the attached slip to your child/s FRENCH Teacher by 
Thursday 5th June 2025. Please be advised that we are unable to guarantee choices for late submissions.  If 
you have any additional queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Sutton 
Head of the Languages Faculty 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
REPLY TO:  Your Child/s FRENCH Teacher by Thursday 5th June 2025 
 
Name of Student …………………………………………………………………………..…………………………   Form ……………………….. 
 
My child’s chosen language is:  [please tick appropriate box] 
 
 
FRENCH  
 
SPANISH 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………… [Parent/Carer] Date ……………………………………. 

 


